
Design a card for the Queen
Nantwich Town Council would like to send the Queen a card to mark 
her Platinum Jubilee and is looking for budding young artists to design 
this extra special celebratory card.

The winning card design, created by a child under 15, will be chosen 
by the Mayor of Nantwich and Johnsons Printers will print the card as a 
large A1 card to send to the Queen.

The artist of the winning design will also receive a framed copy of the 
design.

Entries should be bold and bright on an A4 sheet of paper, and should 
include the child’s name, age and school on the back.  

Entries should be sent to Sheryl Birtles, Nantwich Town Council, 
Nantwich Civic Hall, Market Street, Nantwich, CW5 5DG or can be 
emailed to ntc.marketing@nantwichtowncouncil.gov.uk

The Mayor of Nantwich, Councillor Stuart Bostock said: “I am  delighted 
to be celebrating this important milestone in the Royal family history 
with this fun competition, I can’t wait to see all your designs.”

Closing dates for entries is Friday 29th April 2022.

We look forward to seeing your designs.
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